
NEW HORIZONS COUNTRY DAY SCHOOL 

PRE KINDERGARTEN – THREE HOUR PROGRAM 

 MAY MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 

 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Pet Week   1 2 3 

 

Bring your  

favorite Teddy 

Bear to School 

Mother’s Day 

Flower Making 

 

6 

 

7 

 

 

 

 

Last Gymnastics 

8 

 

 

 

 

 

9 10 

MUFFINS WITH 

MOM 

8:00-9:00 am 

Moving Up Prep and Review of 

What We Have Learned All Year 

13 

 

 

 

 

 

14 15 

 

 

 

 

 

16 17 

Moving Up Prep and Review What 

We Have Learned All Year 

20 

 

 

 

 

 

21 

 

 

22 23 

Pre K 

Moving-Up 

Ceremony 

Last Day for 

VPK 

24 

SCHOOL  

CLOSED 

1st Week of Summer 27 

SCHOOL  

CLOSED  

MEMORIAL 

DAY 

 

 

28 

 

 

29 

 

 

 

 

 

30 31 

 

   MAY 2019 

FINE MOTOR: During the Month of May our Pre K students will continue to work on their fine motor skills 

as we prepare for Kindergarten.  The students will be reviewing all the skills they have accomplished this year. 
 

LANGUAGE:  As we get ready for Kindergarten we will continue with our letter recognition and reviewing 

our lower case letters. This month the children will fine tune their art abilities as they work on our Moving Up 

Ceremony (It’s a  big surprise). 
 

These last few weeks the Pre Kindergarten students will mainly focus on reviewing what they have learned as 

well as prepare for the exciting day of Moving Up. 

 

Our Moving Up schedule for May 23rd is as follows: 

Ms. Nicole & Ms. Shy 

9:00 am - 10:00 am 

Ms. Joyce & Ms. Brianna 

11am - 12 noon 

Ms. Margie & Ms. Diana 

2:30 pm - 3:30 pm 

Three hour program 

      TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK 

       May 6th - 10th 



       

 

 

 

   Mother’s Day is on Sunday, May 12th  
 

 New Horizons students will be honoring Mom by: 

 

Cordially invite all our mothers to join us for 

muffins and juice and have a special morning with 

their pre-schooler on: 

 

Friday, May 10th 

 

Anytime from 8:00 to 9:00 a.m.  

 

 If Mom is not available, please see if a 

grandmother, aunt or friend can fill in.  

 

This is a perfect opportunity for our Working Moms to 

come for a quick visit, enjoy a muffin and juice with 

your child and be on your way to work. 

  NEW HORIZONS WILL BE      

 CLOSED AUGUST 8TH 

PROGRESS REPORTS & 

 PORTFOLIOS 

 

STUDENTS WILL RECEIVE THEIR ART  

PORTFOLIOS, DIPLOMAS AND  

PROGRESS REPORTS ON 

Thursday, May 23rd 

 following their program 

 

Thursday, May 23rd, is the last official VPK day 
    

Students must attend 

 May 20th, 21st, 22nd & 23rd 

in order for your child to participate in our 

 Moving Up Ceremony, receive their diploma, 

progress report and art portfolio. 

 

REMINDER:  All outstanding bills for the  

entire family must be paid by May17th, in 

order for your child to receive their progress report 

and portfolio. 

Three hour program 

 SUMMER CAMP 

                    May 28th - August 8th 

 

If you haven’t done so please contact the office to 

finalize your schedule no later than May 17th. 

 

 Placement for summer will only be guaranteed for 

those students who have turned in their  

completed & signed contracts. 

 

IMPORTANT !!!!!!!!!!!! 
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              TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK 

                                May 6th - 10th 

The week of May 6th - 10th has been established  

nationally to recognize the hard work, creativity and 

caring of our teachers.  Their patience, persistence 

and hope for the future inspires your children to love 

learning and to reach their full potential. Your indi-

vidual expression of appreciation to your children’s 

teachers that week will mean a lot.  

Parents support throughout this 2018-19 school 

year has been greatly appreciated and we will miss 

those of you who move on to other schools in the 

fall.   

 

If you have any questions about documents or forms 

required for entrance at New Horizons or elsewhere 

in the upcoming year, please give us a call so we can 

help. 


